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Dear Mr Sweetman,

Grainne Oglesby

22 August 2018 13:48
sweetmanplanning@gmail.com
EPA updated notification
00206B9FA2EF180822125719.pdf

Please find attached correspondence that issued o you today.

Kind regards,

| GRAINNE OGLESBY,

EFA,

CO. WEXFORD

PROGRAMME OFFICER,
ENVIRONMENTAL LICENSING PROGRAMME,
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENAL SUSTAINABILITY,

JOHNSTOWN CASTLE ESTATE,

+353{0)53 9160600 | 6236 (internal) | g.oglesby@epa.ie
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